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Tuesday 12th March 2019
Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,

Welcome to Spring! I am writing to share with you some useful information for the coming term.

Dates for your diary
Last day of Spring term (term time only children): Thursday 4th April 2019
First day of Summer Term: Wednesday 24th April
Bank Holidays: Please be aware that the School will be closed for the Bank Holidays on Friday 19th April, Monday 22nd April and Monday 6th May

INSET: Our two remaining INSET days for the School year are on Friday 5th April and Tuesday 23rd April. We are closed for all children on these dates.
On Friday 5th our training will be led by Early Years Consultant Pete Moorhouse, who will be supporting us to develop our practice around Loose Parts play and Woodwork. On Tuesday 23rd we will be joined by Liz Thompson, who will be instructing us in the value of positive touch and training us in Peer Massage, a project we will be introducing to the children this Summer.
New Staff

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome two new staff members to our Orchard Room team here at the nursery. Amanda Osman joins the team as a Nursery Assistant, while Edit Adorjan has taken up an Apprentice post. We are delighted to have them with us and wish them every success in their new roles.
May Fair
I am delighted to share with you that the Friends of Bognor Regis Nursery School are organising a family event, taking place on Saturday 11th May 10am-12pm at the Nursery School.

The May Fair will include games, face painting, food and more. I personally will be performing goalkeeping heroics at our penalty shootout activity!
You are all invited to join us for this. Feel free to bring friends and family if you wish. The event is being organised to bring together the school community for a social occasion and to raise money to provide an exciting Blue Reef Aquarium visit for the children later in the Summer Term.

If you would be interested in helping out with an activity or stall on the day, please speak to Shelley in the School office. The Friends of Bognor Nursery are requesting donations of jars containing prizes for a hoop-la stall for the event, any contributions welcome.

Wet weather gear
In Nursery School we are working to support children to be able to dress themselves in our wet weather clothing before going into the garden on rainy days. Please support us in this by encouraging your child to dress and undress independently at home, where this is manageable. 
Reminders
Bikes and scooters 

Please be aware that we ask children not to ride their bikes and scooters into the building, as this can pose a risk to others, especially our youngest children.
Pedestrian Access

Please can all families use the pedestrian gates and footpath entrance to the Nursery School rather than come through the vehicle entrance due to safety concerns for you and your children. 

Register

Please ensure that you find your child’s key worker on arrival so that they can register your child’s attendance. We need to know which children are here each session, and should there be an emergency of any kind or if the fire alarm rings we need to ensure we can account for everyone. If your child is absent for any reason please ring on the first day of absence to let us know the reason they are away.

As always I am interested to hear any feedback you may have about your experience of the nursery. Please email any questions, concerns or compliments to head@brns.org. 

Best wishes,
Joe
Joe Knutson

Headteacher

Bognor Regis Nursery School, 85 Victoria Drive, Bognor Regis, West Sussex PO21 2TB
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